 Dear 
Philip Cotman, Tara Quinn, Deborah McKenzie,
Clr Nick Johnson, Clr Adam Hood, Clr Jane Salmon

I am writing to object to: 
1. threats of unlawful eviction of boatyard businesses 

2. poorly conceived and destructive design scheme    

3. misguided and misleading application “health & safety” agenda 

4. total failure to authentically consult or co-design vital community facilities 

I demand that no further works should be actioned without  full and authentic community consultation is carried out and a co-designed scheme has been agreed .
  
Sincerely

[YOUR NAME GOES HERE]
You can send this letter to the following emails:
Philip.Cotman@southwark.gov.uk
Tara.Quinn@southwark.gov.uk
Deborah.McKenzie@southwark.gov.uk
ClrNick.Johnson@southwark.gov.uk
ClrAdam.Hood@southwark.gov.uk
Jane.Salmon@southwark.gov.uk
SDMBoatyard@gmail.com
